FRIENDS OF METRO MOUNTED UNIT

Kelly Korb, President



928 Primrose Ct. Henderson, NV. 89011 CELL# (702) 406-3285

January 28th, 2016

Polar Shades C/O Steve Mevius 520 E. Sunset Rd. Henderson, NV. 89011

Dear Mr. Mevius:

The Friends of Metro Mounted Unit would like to express our sincere gratitude for your assistance in donating \$1000.00 to help us procure eight sets of "Tail-Lights" for the LVMPD Mounted Unit. There is currently no budget to purchase "Tail-Lights" for the Unit and as of 2015, all of our saddles are equipped with bicycle lights. Expenses in running a Mounted Unit often go far beyond the scope of a normal Police Department's budget. We are always looking for people willing to donate cash and/or services to assist the LVMPD Mounted Unit with barn improvements, injured horse care, training and equipment such as horse trailers, stall mats, tack and donated horses (must meet strict criteria). The consideration you have given us for this request is greatly appreciated. On behalf of Friends of Metro Mounted Unit, I would like to thank you for your time and consideration. Please feel free to visit our Facebook page, "LVMPD Mounted Unit." We will be posting your generous donation on our page so that everyone can join us in thanking you. Thank you again.

Sincerely.

Kelly Korb, President

Friends of Metro Mounted Unit

Friends of Metro Mounted Unit is a 501c-3 non-profit organization, TAX ID # 88-0431151.